
 

PROJECT HOPE CAREER CLOTHING EVENT 
 

April 26, 2018 
 

Our goal is to have a complete outfit for every client who needs one, in keeping with our 

purpose: “We exist to provide food and clothing to those in need.” 

 

Now Collecting Clothing Donations 

 
During your spring closet clean-out, please consider donating gently-used career clothing 

(interview-appropriate) for this event! If you cannot bring it to Project Hope, we can pick it up. 

We are looking for: 

 

 career pieces or suits for women (skirts, pants, jackets, blouses) in all sizes 

 suits for men 

 shirts and ties for men 

 interview-appropriate shoes in all sizes for men and women 

 unopened hose for women  

 new black socks for men 

 

The items will not be sold; they will go directly to those in need. The clothing items will be 

mended and steamed; shoes will be cleaned. With assistance from event volunteers, clients will 

be able to try on outfits for best fit, and receive one interview outfit. Any items that are not 

distributed at the Career Clothing Event will be available to Project Hope clients during regular 

distribution hours.  

 

For more information, or to donate or volunteer for this event, please contact us at 

PHCareerClothingEvent@gmail.com. 
 

PROJECT HOPE CAREER CLOTHING EVENT 

Thursday, April 26, 2018 

4 pm till 7 pm 

Shepherd of the Hills Lutheran Church 

60th/Sorensen (down the hall from Project Hope) 

 

mailto:PHCareerClothingEvent@gmail.com

